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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 3rd November 2017
Monday-   Tin Whistle P4-7
                Board of Governors meeting

Tuesday-    Irish Class P1-7
                 PE P 1-4

                 Afterschool Study Club

                 Do This in Memory Meeting

Wednesday Shared Education P. 2
                 Shared Education P.5,6&7

                 Afterschool Study Club

Thursday   Afterschool Coding Club  
 Friday     GAA Coach P5-7

               P.1- 4 PE with coach

               P.1 -4 and P.5 -7 Library

Maths Week  
Congratulations to our Maths Challenge winners who were Ben, Jayden, Caden, Dara and Meabh.
Coding Club 

Our after-schools coding club with Mrs Boyd will continue Thursday 10th November. 
Cash for Clobber  
Bags will be collected on Tuesday 7th November.

Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-
KS1 Pupil of the Week – Lukas 
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Aoife
Do This In Memory
A Do This in Memory meeting for Primary 4 parents has been organised on Tuesday 7th November in St Mary’s Brookeborough at 7.30pm.
INTO Film Festival

As part of the INTO Film Festival the whole school will be travelling to Omagh Strule Arts to watch The Gruffalo’s Child. 
Snack Money

We provide a healthy snack for the children each day. This costs £7 and will cover the cost of snack up to Christmas. If you do not want your child to receive a snack please send a healthy snack – fruit, vegetables or bread/crackers.
Shared Education

The Shared Education programme will continue this Wednesday for P2. 
The P5-7 programme will begin on Wednesday 8th November in Fivemiletown College. This term P5-7 will be developing and applying their mathematical skills using Isaak 9 cubes.
OUR success is doing OUR best!

